
Dear Parents,  

As we approach the end of another successful school year, I have a few updates and changes 

to tell you about. 

Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to a few members of staff. Miss Irons (y6 Teacher) will be 

leaving us to return to London. In her place, we have employed a very experienced teacher, 

Mr Chan, from September. We will also be saying goodbye to Miss Beechey in the office. You 

will have all been welcomed into school or spoken to Miss Beechey on the telephone. Miss 

Beechey is leaving us to join a local company in their office. We thank them both for         

everything they have done for the children at Bradley and wish them both the very best in 

their new roles. 

Also leaving us for a short time are Mrs Tahir (Y4 Teacher) and Mrs Arshad (Y5 TA), who will 

be starting their maternity leave. We are all excited to meet their new babies. Mrs Tahir’s 

class will be covered by 2 part-time teachers who already know our school and have covered 

classes in the past. 

From September, there will be a few staff changes as follows: 

 
 

The children will be meeting their new teacher and finding out about their new classroom on 

our Moving-Up Morning on 3rd July. They will bring home some important information about 

PE days, reading books and homework on that day. 

There will be an opportunity in September for you to meet your child’s new class teacher, 

but if you have any questions in the meantime, please contact the school office. 

Regards, 

Mrs S Taylor 

Headteacher 

Current Class September September Teacher 

RL 1A Miss Alderson 

RD 1G Miss Gerrard 

1S 2B Miss Butterworth 

1A 2H Mrs Hills 

2G 3J Mrs Johnson 

2H 3B Mrs Bowie 

3J 4T Mrs McLaughlin/Mrs O’Brien 

3B 4F Miss Fisher 

4T 5L Mr Leyland 

4L 5C Mr Connor 

5C 6C Mr Chan 

5F 6Q Miss Quadri 


